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Grade 6 

     Best wishes to the Grade 6 class on your 

new adventure  to the ESRSS! 

PARENTS 

Please be sure to check our lost 

and found if your child is missing 

any items!  All unclaimed items 

will be given to a charity of choice 

at the end  of June. 

ADMIN DAY 

Thursday, June 30th 

Please return           

Library Books by:                     

Friday, June 17th 

Administrative               

Secretary Day                     

It really warms my heart 

that I work with such a 

great group of staff and 

students!  Everyday is a 

different adventure that I 

wouldn’t change.  Thank 

you so much for the gifts, 

cards and well wishes!  

Very much appreciated.       

Ms. Dutkewich 

Important Dates 

June 9 HOT LUNCH                       

June 10 Sports Day                        

June 17 All Library Books Must  

  Be Returned                  

June 19 Father’s Day!                  

June 21 National Indigenous   

  People’s Day    

  1st Day of Summer!  

June 23 HOT LUNCH 

June 29 Report Cards Go Home  

  Last Day of Classes! 

June 30 Administration Day                                              

Looking Ahead… 

First Day Back to School                                               

Thursday, September 8, 2022 

June is a very busy month here at 

school!  There are many different 

events planned.  Teachers will send 

home notes as to what your child may 

need to bring.  Please ensure you 

check the calendar and your child’s 

agenda for all that’s happening this 

month! 

We wish everyone a fantastic summer! 



Thank you to   Jennie Cowan 

who runs our breakfast         

program which provides our 

students with a healthy    

breakfast snack 3 times a week! 

We had some visitors!  Ms. Neufeld and Mrs. Eisler 

came for a visit with their little ones.  Always a    

pleasure to see those smiley faces! 

The boys above are 

showing off some of 

the items they 

brought to share with 

the class! 

Our music of the 

month winners!  

Good job guys! 



Soccer Jamboree Fun! 



Let’s Read! 






